
Sept 12, 2024

Dear EMTS community,

We are thrilled to welcome Michelle Voytechek to our Ecole Mother Teresa School community

as our new Vice-Principal. Mme Voytechek is coming to us from Ecole Camille J Lerouge in Red

Deer and has an excellent background in inclusion, literacy, counselling and French Immersion.

She earned her Bachelor of Education in Elementary Education with a minor in Special Needs

from the University of Alberta. Mme Voytechek furthered her expertise with a Master’s in

Education focusing on Curriculum, Teaching, and Learning, followed by a Graduate Certificate in

Supporting and Enhancing Children's Mental Health, both from the University of Calgary. She is

currently working towards her Leadership Quality Standard (LQS) to continue enhancing her

leadership skills. Michelle is an active member at Sacred Heart Parish in Red Deer, where her

and her family attend.

Some of you may recognize Mme Voytecheck’s name as she previously taught at Our Lady of the

Rosary and is excited to be back at the lake in a leadership role. We look forward to her joining

us on September 18th, 2024 as we welcome her into our EMTS family.

Yours in Catholic Education,

Erika Pottage


